
FOR ASSISTANCE

Check your email on July 9th  

2024 - 2025 RETURNING STUDENTS
Annual Information Update

A link for your student(s) will be sent to your email. The email
is coming from noreplyregistration@powerschool.com.

Click on the link in the email to go to the web-based student
information site. This is not done through PowerSchool Parent
Portal.

Make necessary updates to your student's information and
submit.

If you do not receive an email by the end of the day on
Wednesday, July 10, please check your clutter, spam, or junk
mail folders. If it is not there, contact your school to update
your email information. 

Contact the school

Para asistencia en español: (225) 686 - 4246 

ALL FORMS WILL BE UPDATED ONLINE


